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John O'Reilly

From: Pat O'Brien <pobcb2@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2015 12:15 PM
To: johnoreill@gmail.com
Cc: qno2@cb.nyc.gov
Subject: FW: CB2 - You e-mail inquiry of July 25, 2014 regarding Joseph Conley

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr. O’Reilly: 
 
In furtherance of our discussion at 11:45 AM this morning, I am forwarding a copy of the e-mail response I sent  
 
Monday afternoon to the request of you sent to the Board office last Saturday morning. I have corrected my  
 
record of your e-mail address for future purposes. 
 

If you wish to file a FOIL request for any records of Community Board No. 2, you make request them  pursuant to New York State’s 

Freedom of Information Law (FOIL) in the manner described below. Such requests must be in writing, and may be submitted by US 

Mail, electronic mail, or in person. FOIL requests can be mailed, e-mailed, or delivered in person during normal business hours to the 

Board office located at 43-22 5othn Street, Woodside, NY 11377, or e-mailed to qn02@cb.nyc.gov.   

 

Community Board 2 will review your request, and, to the extent practicable, make arranges for the inspection and copying of all 

records subject to it during normal business hours – 9:00 am to 5:00 pm, Monday to Friday – at a specified time and on a specified 

date – subject to the District Manager’s schedule and staff availability. Please be advised that there is a fee per page for copies. 
 

Pat O’Brien 
Chairperson, Community Board No. 2 
 
 

From: Pat O'Brien [mailto:pobcb2@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2015 3:54 PM 
To: johnoreilly@gmail.com 
Cc: QN02@cb.nyc.gov 
Subject: CB2 ‐ You e‐mail inquiry of July 25, 2014 regarding Joseph Conley 
 
Dear Mr. O’Reilly: 
 
I am responding in my capacity as Chairperson of Community Board No. 2 (“the Board”) to the e-mail you sent to Community Board 
No. 2 last Saturday.   
 
Mr. Conley is a Public Member of both the Land Use and Transportation Committees of the Board, both of which positions I 
appointed him to.  In all other respects, he enjoys the same status as any other member of the public with respect to Board functions 
and meetings.  
 
I am uncertain of the scope or purpose of your inquiry, but would be happy to discuss them with you. If you would like to do so, 
please forward your telephone number and I will get back to you. 
 

Pat O’Brien  
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From: John O'Reilly [johnoreill@gmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, July 25, 2015 9:41 AM 
To: QN02@cb.nyc.gov (CB) 
Subject: Inquiry regarding Joseph Conley 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
Please inform me by return email of the current status of Joseph Conley (former CB 2 Chair and Member) with regard to 
Queens Community Board 2.  Does Mr. Conley have a status beyond the status that any member of the public enjoys 
with respect to Board functions and meetings, including meetings of sub‐committees?  If so, please provide documents 
from Board files, including without limitation, email communications to or from Board officials and members, regarding 
Mr. Conley’s current status with respect to Community Board 2. 
  
I would appreciate acknowledgement at the earliest possible time of receipt of this email and a projection of when the 
information requested will be provided. 
  
Thank you, 
John O’Reilly 
  


